
Media Information

Management Change

Steinhausen, July 29, 2020 – Lorenzo Trezzini (Group CFO of Carlo Gavazzi Holding AG
since March 1, 2020) has decided to leave the company to pursue his career outside of the
group.
His successor will be announced in due course. In the meantime, Anthony Goldstein (long-
standing former Group CFO) will  assume the role of  Group CFO  ad interim to assure a
smooth transition.

The  Board  of  Directors  of  Carlo  Gavazzi  wishes  Mr.  Trezzini  all  the  best  and  thanks
Mr. Goldstein for his valuable support and continued commitment to the company.

About Carlo Gavazzi:
Carlo Gavazzi is a publicly listed international electronics group (SIX: GAV) with activities in 
the design and marketing of electronic control components for factory and building 
automation.
Please visit our website: www.carlogavazzi.com.
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